
 

Gamehaven Scout Camp 
Camp Development – Project Sales 

June 28, 2024 
 

Latrine Skylights 
A Project of $200 

 
It’s hard to remember sometimes that there are families that haven’t camped yet, who haven’t 
pitched a tent or slept under the stars, cooked over a fire, or hiked in the wilderness on an unpaved 
trail. But they keep coming to us, and we keep looking for better ways to accommodate them. 
 
We run extensive guest surveys to see what areas at our camp need improvement, and the most 
often complain we receive is about faulty or failing skylights in our latrine systems. The skylights 
that are currently installed are well over ten years old, and are showing their age. Most have faded to 
the point where their translucency is being lost, and many have cracked or buckled after long 
winters. Leaks form both along the edges, and in seam lines. These leaks lead to a latrine 
experience that is wet and unpleasant. 
 
Part of our strategic plan is to, over the course of five years, renovate and upgrade our latrines to 
return them to a point of cleanliness and hygenicness not seen in a long while. Part of this upgrade 
means replacing the old skylights with new ones. 
 
Supporting this gift means allowing providing a better camping experience to all of our families. It 
will buy us three skylights to use replacing our most battered latrines. As a thank-you, your name or 
your company’s name will be posted on the Gamehaven Scout Camp website for one year. 
 
Gift:        $200 
 3x Gordon’s Replacement Dome Skylight $180 
 Shipping / Installation parts   $   20 


